CEDAR CITY, UTAH

Utah Paiute Tribal Housing Authority
is going to be participating in Cedar City’s
July Jamboree Event on July 9, 2022!

We want you to come and sell your handmade items
there at our booth. There will be no charge to you to
sell your items. Please call Jamee at (435) 559-4155 to
reserve your spot. Booth space is limited and will be
reserved to you on a first come, first serve basis.

Please note that you will not be able to sell food
items other than popcorn, snow cones, cotton

candy, drinks, ice cream, etc.

If you have any questions or are

interested in selling your items,

call now to reserve some booth
space at (435) 559-4155.




